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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

August 17, 2017 

 

 

Theresa Abitong 

883 Clark Street 

St Paul MN 55130 

 

VIA EMAIL: tessalilbear@gmail.com 

 

Chad Skally 

1215 Highland Ave 

St Paul MN 55116 

 

VIA EMAIL:  chad@skally.com 

 

Dennis Peabody 

1751 Bush Ave  

St Paul MN 55106 

 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 882 Clark Street 

 

Dear Ms. Abitong, Mr. Skally & Mr. Peabody: 

 

This is to confirm that today, August 17, at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 

August 22, 2017 at 11:30 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  In the meantime, please continue to work 

with House Calls to get the property clean up.  Inspector Stephan Suon will be inspecting the 

property on Tuesday, August 22nd at 9:00 a.m. to check on progress. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Stephan Suon 

 Paula Seeley  
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